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April 29, 2024  
   
Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
Suite 203, 1222 - 11th Ave SW,  
Calgary, Alberta 
T3C 0M4 
Re: Audit Engagement  
  
  
To whom it may concern,   
  
This letter is provided as requested by Maple Leaf Green World Inc (the “Company”) to formally 
acknowledge engagement between the Company and PKF Antares (the “Auditor”) for the audit of the 
Company’s financial statement prepared in accordance with International Financial Reporting 
Standards (IFRS). These will consist of the statements of financial position, the statements of income 
and other comprehensive income, statements of changes in equity, statements of cash flows and notes, 
comprising a summary of significant accounting policies and other explanatory information for the 
period referred to above (the financial statements) 

 

In addition, the auditor confirms the following: 

 We have sufficient resources to complete the audit; 
 This is a new engagement and no fees remained unpaid from previous engagements; 
 The Company assured that they have enough funds available to cover the cost related with the 

audit including audit fees; 
 No draft financial statements have been provided yet; 
 The audit is in the preliminary stage and therefore no information has thus far been requested 

and provided by the Company. Information is expected to be requested starting May 1, 2024; 
 There has been no disagreements or unresolved issues between the issuer and the auditor that 

have delayed the audit; 
 There are no uncorrected misstatements that the auditor identified but management is not 

willing to adjust; 
 Audit field work is planned to complete by June 1, 2024; and 
 The final audit review is planned to complete by June 15, 2024  

 

Yours truly,  
  
  
Erkin Atakhanov 
Managing Director  


